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Jessica van den Hof

Subject: FW: DAR Line

 

From: Greg Grant   
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 7:09 AM 
To: Alana Tapper   
Subject: DAR Line 
 
Hello Alana 
 
I send this email on behalf of the East Hants Multi-Use Trails Association. We are a group of trail enthusiasts 
interested in the development of trails for all users to enjoy. Our association is made up of people from the 
motorized sector(ATVers and snowmobilers), cyclists, equestrian riders, walkers/hikers, and some boaters as 
well; all with a desire to work together to achieve our goal of more shared use trails. 
 
This email comes with an ask. We would like to develop and maintain the old DAR Line for a multi/shared use trail, 
with the full understanding it would be done in phases over multiple years. Our group has many people involved 
with vast experience in trail construction who have been working with the ATV and Snowmobile sector for years. 
 
We look forward to working with you to obtain an agreement that will enable us to provide this trail for residents to 
enjoy, and to be a draw for tourists to East Hants as well. 
 
 
 
 
Greg Grant 
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